
Mini Police colourful drawing 

 

 

Helen Ridley from the Mini-Police has asked that any student, who is willing, would create a 

colourful picture for the Police force. The message received, is below …. 

 

Hello,  
 
As with schools our departments have been working tirelessly to keep things running as best 
we can, to serve the communities of Nottinghamshire. I have had a request from some of our 
departments to fill the walls with bright pictures by children.  I am therefore asking if you 
would be able to ask the children to draw paint or create in any way they like bright pictures 
and send them either to myself at the address below or they can be scanned and emailed 
over to me. Some of our rooms have no windows; so to keep them bright and cheerful at this 
difficult time is really important to the wellbeing of our staff.  Thank you as ever for your 
continued support. 
  
The address is 
  
Helen Ridley 
Force Partnerships Officer 
Citizens in Policing Department 
Local Policing Unit 
Hucknall Police Station 
NG15 7LG 
nottsminipolice@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
  
Keep Safe – Thank you 
 

 

So, if you feel up to the task, have a go with your creative brain and send your amazing work to the 

email above! Happy drawing. 
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